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Alaska Youth Choir Grace T. Akiyama Scholarship 

Application Form Fall 2023 And Spring 2024 Season 

The Henry I. & Grace T. Akiyama Alaska Youth Choir Scholarship was established as a living memorial to 
Grace Akiyama. Mrs. Akiyama had a strong interest in Alaska's youth and their appreciation of and 
development in the musical arts. 

Tuition scholarships are available to AYC members, based on financial need and upon 
recommendation of the AYC Music Director. The Trustees of the Scholarship Fund make the 
final decision and distribute the awards. 

Recipients of a scholarship agree to participate for the full session they are signed up for (either 
Fall or Spring Season, or Both) and are asked to send a thank you note to the scholarship 
trustees. 

Should your child receive an Akiyama Scholarship but leave the choir prior to the end of the 
season he or she will become ineligible for future scholarships unless the scholarship fund is 
reimbursed for the amount credited to your child’s tuition. 

Parent/Guardian initial accepting you have read the above requirements: _ 

Send this application to:  Alaska Youth Choir Scholarships
 PO Box 33252 

Juneau, AK  99803 
Or Email to: alaskayouthchoir@gmail.com  Subject Akiyama Scholarship 

Applications due by September 19th for Fall and February 20th for Spring Season 
The parent fills in this portion: (Please use ink; it copies better than pencil.) 

Name of child applying for scholarship      Grade   

Name of parents/guardians 

Number of years child has participated in Alaska Youth Choir  

Number in the household    Yearly household income $ 

Number of wage earners in the household & names  

Current employers   

Describe any special financial limitations that should be considered. (Use a second page, if necessary) 

The child answers these questions: (Please use ink; it copies better than pencil.) 
Tell us about your musical interests. What do you hope to gain by being a member of the Alaska 
Youth Choir? What will you contribute to the choir? (Use a second page if necessary.)  
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